
              

Since September 2018 the Elizabeth College has had an official Ministry of Defence (MoD) 

approved partnership agreement with The Ladies’ College with regards to Combined Cadet Force 

(CCF). It is currently open to girls who are in Years 12 & 13 whose timetable permit them to join. 

This past year we have had 6 girls join the CCF, 2 from Year 12 (who will remain with us) and 4 

from Year 13 who have since left. 

The Contingent runs 3 sections, Royal Navy, Army and RAF of whose staff, 6 are ex-Regular 

Service personnel and have seen active service. 

We are actively encouraging girls in these year groups to join CCF to enhance their life experience 

and personal development within the ethos of the CCF. 

The MoD states that the CCF is:…… 

…….. a unique educational partnership that operates in schools across the UK. Through enjoyable 

military themed and adventurous activities, cadets have the opportunity to take responsibility, 

develop skills such as leadership, self-reliance, resourcefulness, endurance and perseverance.  

(Source: www.gov.uk/the-cadet-forces-and-mods-youth-work) 

 

Please note: The CCF is not a means of recruiting for the UK’s regular Armed Forces 

We are now actively looking for girls from The Ladies’ College Years 12 & 13 who would like to 

join the CCF in September 2019. 

If you would like to learn more about the CCF or get an application form, please contact Miss 

Louise Mitchinson (lmitchinson@ladiescollege.ac.gg) at The Ladies’ College or Mr Tim Slann 

(Contingent Commander) at Elizabeth College (tslann@elizabethcollege.gg). 
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